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Greetings all,

I’'m excited to share with you a strategic opportunity to help InterVarsity Christian Fellowship
(IVCF), a proven ministry currently working on 772 college and university campuses across the
United States, bring the Immanuel Approach to their staff.

Last spring, one of our newsletter readers expressed a desire to invest $4,000 of his charitable
giving in advancing the Immanuel Approach. However, Charlotte and | are not set up as a
charitable organization, and that led to some creative thinking and networking, and to a
particularly fruitful conversation with one of the Vice Presidents of InterVarsity Christian
Fellowship. The amazing, and, we believe, Spirit-led, result is that InterVarsity has made
arrangements so that donors can request that their contributions be earmarked for Immanuel
Approach training; and | am now working with the National Coordinator of InterVarsity Inner-
Healing Prayer Ministries and the Assistant Director for Spiritual Foundations to figure out how
we can most effectively provide Immanuel Approach materials and training to strategic leaders
and staff members throughout their national network.

However, the vision is growing rapidly, and has already expanded beyond what the initial gift
can provide for. Charlotte and | have been supporters of InterVarsity for over 35 years now, and
will continue to contribute gifts of funds, materials, and time — but this project is more than we
can do from our own resources. Our hope is that others in the Immanuel Approach community
will help with supporting this new exciting opportunity. For example, if we receive even
$10,000 in additional funds, we will be able to provide resource packages (strategic selections
of books and DVDs), and a whole series of Zoom training events, for key leaders and staff,
including the most experienced inner-healing-prayer-ministry staff person from each region in
the country.

This is where you come in! If you’d like to help equip key IVCF staff with Immanuel Approach
materials and training opportunities, please email me at drkarl@kclehman.com. (NOTE: at this
initial stage of the endeavor, donations for Immanuel Approach training need to be earmarked
manually, so please do let me help with the practical logistics to make sure this gets done
correctly.)

Thank you for prayerfully considering supporting this Immanuel Approach outreach.
Blessings,

Dr. Lehman/Karl


mailto:drkarl@kclehman.com

P.S. The current plan is to train strategic leaders and staff members so that they can facilitate
Immanuel Approach healing and spiritual growth for other staff throughout the InterVarsity
network. However, our dream is that this missional effort would eventually expand to training
campus front-line workers to be able to facilitate Immanuel Approach healing and spiritual
growth for students, and even to teaching students to facilitate Immanuel Approach God-
connections for each other.



